
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 16 June 2020 4:46 PM 
To: Sam Cahill <Sam.Cahill@ablawyers.com.au>; Michael Robson <mrobson@asu.asn.au>; Rachel 
Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au>; Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Stephen Bull 
<Stephen.Bull@unitedworkers.org.au>; Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; 
peggms24@gmail.com; Dean Tyler <Dean.Tyler@ablawyers.com.au>; Ruchi Bhatt 
<Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>; Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Paula 
Thomson <Paula.Thomson@afei.org.au>; shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au; mrizzo@asu.asn.au 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/18 - s 157 SCHADS App 
 
Dear parties,  
 
I refer to the above matter.  
 
The parties are requested to report back the current status of the applications for orders for 
production of documents made by ABI and NSWBC as a matter of urgency, in particular whether any 
further agreement has been reached between the parties. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Elise Delpiano 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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